

Vancouver Chapter Harley Owners Group Business Meeting May 2, 2009

The meeting came to order by Director Vern Bye at 10:12am in the Trev Deeley Motorcycles Conference Room.

There were no new members present at today's meeting; however we welcomed back members from Halifax and Dubai. Welcome all to the Harley Owners Group, Vancouver Chapter.

Most of us rode to the meeting today.

OLD BUSINESS:

April 5th was Demo Day. We helped Trev Deeley Motorcycles with the Demo Day. We had a BBQ and sold Burn Camp items. We raised over \$700 towards the Burn Camp fund. Thank you to all that volunteered (just too many to mention). We received a thank you card from Trev Deeley's as well. Please check out the card, it is in the H.O.G. corner.

April 11th was our Season Opener Ride. It was cancelled due to the weather.

April 19th was the Classic & Vintage Motorcycle Swap Meet and Show & Shine. We had a table selling the Burn Camp items. We raised \$350.00 towards the Burn Camp fund – thank you again to the volunteers that came out, John, Marlene, Pat, Rick, Sandra & Sherry.

April 26th – ride to Steveston and then to Abbotsford for ice cream. Approx. 20 bikes. This ended up being our season opener ride. The SEASON HAS STARTED!

NEW BUSINESS:

Guy from Trev Deeley Motorcycles spoke on behalf of Trev Deeley Motorcycles – New rider program, International Female Ride Weekend and Trading up program.

The New Rider Training /Advance Rider Program from Harley-Davidson - "Riders Edge". This is still on going and information will be available on Trev Deeley Motorcycles website. For more information or course registration it is available through Guy Wilton, Riders Edge Program manager 604-291-2453 or gwilton@trevdeeley.com.

This weekend (May 1-3) is the International Female Ride Weekend. There was a Ladies ride leaving Trev Deeley Motorcycles at 7:00pm Friday and other events going on throughout the weekend.